
Bass - Additional Staff in Health Services 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH and WELLBEING 

I note the large-scale ads you announced yesterday regarding what you have called the 
Tasmanian government's biggest ever healthcare recruitment blitz. On behalf of my 
constituents, I am particularly interested in the over 500 additional staff you have stated 
that have been delivered into our health system. While that is positive, many individuals 
in my electorate of Bass continue to require health care at increasing rates, whether this 
is acute care through the LGH or in our outpatient healthcare settings. Can you please 
provide a breakdown of these staff and tell me how many doctors, nurses and allied 
health professionals have been hired, and what more is being done for recruitment of 
staff? 


